
 
 

 

To: AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania Providers 

Date: January 27, 2021 

Reminder:  Alfred I DuPont Hospital for Children and providers are no longer participating. 

 

 

This notice is a reminder that as of October 1, 2020, the Alfred I DuPont Hospital for Children and its 
affiliated providers are no longer in the AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania network.  Requests for 
services to this facility should no longer be submitted for review to our Utilization Management 
department. 

Please refer your AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania members to any participating facility or provider, 
including other in-network children’s hospitals and a full complement of pediatric subspecialties.  
Please direct your AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania patients that have any questions about this 
change to Member Services at 1-888-991-7200. 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact your Provider Account Executive or 
Provider Services at 1-800-521-6007. 


